FLYNNO'HARA

FlynnOHara

UNIT F ORMS

Welcome
to the Family!

Hello to the families & students of St. Gregory the Great Catholic School. We are so excited
to formally introduce ourselves, FlynnO'Hara Uniforms, as your school uniform partner, and
look forward to once again serving the St. Gregory the Great's community! As a reminder,
you'll be able to shop both online and in our San Antonio store beginning February 2023.

At FlynnO'Hara, we believe that a school uniform is so much more than just the clothes on
a student’'s back. A uniform represents community and provides a sense of belonging; it
eliminates one extra decision in a day already packed with important choices, and allows
students to focus on what really matters: their education & personal growth.

To those we have served in the past: we're excited to be working with you again, and are
eager to show off the improvements we've made in the past year. To all those families we
have yet to meet: hello! Whether this is your first time shopping for uniforms or your fiftieth,
we're here to make the experience an easy one. We welcome you to the FlynnO'Hara family,
and cannot wait to grow with you in the years ahead.

Sincerely,
The FlynnO'Hara Team

Stay Informed! Join our St. Gregory the Great Catholic School Newsletter!

Be in the loop regarding St. Gregory the Great Catholic School's transition to FlynnO'Hara
Uniforms. We will let you know when and how to shop and when we run promotions, we will
announce them through your newsletter. Make sure to enter the school!

SCHOOL CODE: TX172

JOIN HERE



https://flynnohara.com/join-our-email-list/



